
USEUM OF NEW MEXICO, P.O. BOX 2087 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

May 4, 1971

Miss Laura Gilpin
c/o Robert Martin, President 
Industrial Photographers of 
the Southwest
1206 Camino Cacto
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I write with my congratulations for the honor you are receiving 
from the Industrial Photographers of the Southwest.

Although we have met less frequently than I wish we had, your 
very deep concern for this community and the Southwest is reflected 
in so many areas with which I deal and I see your contributions 
and interest as important to successfully coping with the task 
that I face.

It is for this reason that I wished to join with my warmest 
regards at this time.

Carlos Nagel 
Director
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